Friends of Parkdale
Reception DISCO!!
Dear Parent/Carer,
We are pleased to announce the Reception disco will take place on:
Friday 18th March at 3.30pm to 4.30pm
Tickets will cost £3.50 and will cover the cost of a hotdog and unlimited drinks, the children will also receive a treat to take home.
Children will be able to change into their party clothes after school. They MUST come to school in their correct uniform. (As this is a non-uniform day the children can wear their party clothes to school).
Parents are asked to collect their child/children from the hall/playground door at the end of the disco- 4.30pm prompt.
All children will have a place at the disco. Payment and permission slips must be completed / paid via parent pay by FRIDAY 11th March.
Please note: 
* Late payment will not be accepted, and your child will not be able to attend. (This event is not run by school so we have to ensure all numbers are confirmed in order for us to order the correct provisions for the children.) Thank you for your understanding.
*Siblings must have their own individual permission slips*
Kind regards 
Friends of Parkdale

